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From: Living Wage Foundation <info@livingwage.org.uk>
Sent: 05 September 2025 12:01
To: Camilla Southworth
Subject: Happy Living Wage anniversary, Torpoint Town Council
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Dear Camilla,

Happy Living Wage anniversary, Torpoint Town Council

A year has passed since you last confirmed your commitment to the Living Wage

movement.

As a reminder of everything you need to know about being a Living Wage Employer, please

read the Living Wage Employer Guide here.

To help you celebrate your anniversary and share the great news with your networks, we
have put together a digital pack full of graphics. This can be downloaded from your
MyLivingWage Dashboard, using your email and password. Enjoy - and do tag us in your

posts on social media!

ACCESS YOUR ANNIVERSARY DIGITAL

PACK

An anniversary gift from us to you! Save 15%

Celebrate with your team with Office Party Packs, bunting, mugs, badges and other Living
Wage goodies in our online shop, exclusively for accredited employers. Claim your

exclusive 15% discount code: EMPLOYER15

VISIT OUR ONLINE SHOP




Things are moving fast at the Living Wage Foundation and our Wage network continues to
grow. You can keep up to date with all our upcoming announcements and find out about
Living Wage events by connecting with us on
Twitter: @LivingWageUK, Instagram and LinkediIn.

Thank you for being a part of the Living Wage movement which has helped put £3bn back
into the pockets of low-paid workers since the campaign began over 20 years ago.

Discover our other accreditations

Did you know we have other accreditations exclusively open to Living Wage Employers
wanting to take the next step to support their employees and provide greater security now
and in the future. Take a look at our Living Hours and Living Pension accreditations.
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Living Pension Employer

seEraditalion Living Hours Employer

accreditation
An accreditation which builds on the Living
Wage, by helping your employees build a
pension pot that provides them with stability

An accreditation which allows you to
demonstrate you provide your employees
and security for the future. with secure working hours and shift patterns.

LEARN MORE LEARN MORE

We look forward to working with you in the next year and beyond.

Kind regards,
Living Wage Foundation

No longer wish to be a Living Wage Employer? Please click here
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